CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

March 7, 2016

David Soule, P.E.

Rio Grande Engineering
9171 Glendale Ave NE
Albuquerque, NM 87122

Re: Papaya Place
Erosion Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 2-24-16 (E19E021A)

Dear Mr. Soule,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 2-29-16 the
above referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and for ESC Permit for
grading and Building Permit with the following informational comment:

A. A similar ESC plan, Mark Goodwin and Associates stamp date 2-23-16, was
approved for this project. Slight differences between the plans are the Goodwin plan:
Showed the wattle across the rundown.

Specified the wattle on the channel sill.

Included a couple of construction notes (I’ve sent a list).
Included wattles in the front yard swale of Papaya Street.
Includes a sediment pond at the front of each lot.

The plan also had the project name as Fruita Del Sol.
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Stormwater Quality can choose to inspect to this approved plan or to the approved Mark

New Mexico 87103 G00dwin and Associates plan as it includes additional BMPs.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,
ﬂ«t ¢ 5'4—»

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality
Planning Dept.

C: email, Jeff @inspectionsplus.com
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